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BIO
From the Kennebecasis Valley of New
Brunswick, Zack Ingles’ unique brand of
foot-stompin, banjo driven, folk twang has
struck a chord with fans and critics across
the maritimes. With sonic influences
reminiscent of Neil Young, Mumford & Sons,
and Noah Kahan, – Ingles’ catchy pop
melodies and relatable storytelling make
an unforgettable and timeless connection
with every listener.

2024 included notable appearances at:
Area 506, Living Roots Festival, Rising Tides
Festival, Sussex SummerFest, winning the
Scene's Big Battle of the Bands 2024, and a
summer solo tour across Nova Scotia. 

Ingles’ sophomore EP “Get Ahead” was
released in June 2024 and has received
accolades from across Canada; including
regular national airplay on CBC Radio; with
the single, “Weathered Heart” earning more
than 35,000 streams in it’s first 6 months.
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“It’s a story that feels familiar.”
-Vanessa Vander Valk, CBC Shift NB 

Latest RELEASE

“The often-gravelly texture of his singing
voice enhances the fact that he understands
the little hardships we all go through."
-Great Dark Wonder

"How a rural NB musician received over
35,000 streams of his latest release."​
-CBC Saint John Interview
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